
 
Register

Register via Zoom at https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0qdemurD0oHNYkT80j-
5Aq-4UHWuIX3VQI 

For assistance or more information: 
email administration.integration@brisbanenorthphn.org.au or call 07 3630 7300.

Event details

Date: 		  Tuesday 20 July 2021

Time: 		  6.30 pm – 8.00 pm (AEST)

Venue: 		 Online webinar - Zoom

Cost:		  No cost to attend   
 

This is an initiative of the joint Metro North Hospital and Health Service and Brisbane North PHN General Practice Liaison Program

WEBINAR INVITATION FOR GPs AND 
PRACTICE NURSES  
Redcliffe Hospital update - Emergency Department and more
 
Tuesday 20 July 2021, 6.30 pm - 8.00 pm, online webinar

Metro North Hospital and Health Service and Brisbane North PHN invite GPs and practice 
nurses to join our panel of experts from the Redcliffe Hospital Emergency Department. 

The webinar is an opportunity for GPs to hear the latest updates from Redcliffe Hospital 
and discuss common general practice conditions seen in the Emergency Department. 

We extend the invitation to practice nurses to join this webinar and the chance to meet with 
the Redcliffe clinicians and share in the updates.

For any feedback, please email the GP Liaison Program at mngplo@health.qld.gov.au.

Program 6.30 pm - 8.00 pm
Welcome and introductions

Dr James Collins, GP Liaison Officer

Facility update - Paediatric ED and other changes

Dr Alan Yan, Deputy Director of Emergency, Redcliffe Hospital

The wheezy toddler

Dr Michelle Davison, Paediatric ED specialist and Medical Director Critical Care, 
Women's and Children's Service Line, Redcliffe Hospital

Common fractures in the community

Dr Michelle Dodds, ED Specialist, Redcliffe Hospital

Q&A with Redcliffe Hospital specialists

ED specialists, GP Liaison Officer

 


